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On behalf of U.S. Army Maj. Gen. Robert E. Livingston, Jr., the adjutant general for South Carolina, 
and the men and women of the South Carolina National Guard, we wish you and yours a very Merry 
Christmas, Happy Holidays and all the best in 2017. 
 

The year 2016 was very challenging for so many. We could not have made it through the winter 
storms, Hurricane Matthew, wildfires, and the ongoing deployments without the support of our 
citizens. Thank you for being an important part of helping us meet our mission and for your 
commitment to the people of South Carolina and our nation. 
 

Very respectfully- 
 

LTC Cindi King
 
Director of Public Affairs
 
S.C. National Guard
 

Office: (803) 299-4327
 
Cell: (803) 667-1413
 
Cynthia.m.king4.mil@mail.mil
 
Twitter: @KingCM
 

1 National Guard Road
 
Columbia, S.C. 29209
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